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         Readoption: N.J.A.C. 13:37        

    

Text 
  
 Notice of Readoption 

 Rules of the Board of Nursing 

Authority: N.J.S.A. 45:11-24. 

Authorized By: Board of Nursing, Barbara B. Blozen, Ed.D, MA, RN, 
President. 

Effective Date: October 9, 2024. 

New Expiration Date: October 9, 2031. 

 Take notice that pursuant to N.J.S.A. 52:14B-5.1, the rules at 
N.J.A.C. 13:37 were scheduled to expire on January 24, 2025. The rules 
establish standards for the licensing and regulation of nurses. 

 Subchapter 1 sets forth the standards and the process for the 
accreditation of programs in nursing education. Subchapter 2 sets forth 
licensing examination requirements for registered professional and 
licensed practical nurses. Subchapter 3 is reserved. Subchapter 4 deals 
with licensure by endorsement and temporary courtesy licenses.  
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 Subchapter 5 sets forth general requirements for licensure. The 
subchapter addresses license renewal, continuing education, and the 
fees charged by the Board of Nursing. Subchapter 6 sets forth standards 
for the delegation of nursing tasks. Subchapter 7 deals with the 
certification and practice of advanced practice nurses. Subchapter 8 
sets forth standards for nursing practice. The subchapter addresses 
standards for advanced practice nurse joint protocols, identification 
tag requirements, and standards for the Nurse Licensure Compact. 
Subchapter 8A set forth standards for the provision of nursing services 
through telemedicine and telehealth. Subchapter 9 sets forth the 
forensic nurse-certified sexual assault program. Subchapters 10, 11, 
12, and 13 are reserved. Subchapter 14 deals with certified homemaker-
home health aides.  

 The Board of Nursing has reviewed the rules and has determined them to 
be necessary, reasonable, and proper for the purpose for which they 
were originally promulgated, as required pursuant to Executive Order 
No. 66 (1978). Therefore, pursuant to N.J.S.A. 52:17B-41.13, and in 
accordance with N.J.S.A. 52:14B-5.1.c(1), these rules are readopted and 
shall continue in effect for a seven-year period. 
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